
 
 
From: Bert Fox <robertamkfox.pc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 12:52 PM 
To: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wake.gov> 
Subject: Re: Please read/response required: City of Raleigh Planning Commission 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
Hello,  
Thank you for reaching out. 
I am interested in being reappointed to Raleigh's Planning Commission. 
 
Thanks. 
Bert 
 
Roberta MK Fox  
 
On Fri, Apr 19, 2024, 12:01 PM Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wake.gov> wrote: 
Good afternoon Ms. Fox, 
  
My name is Toni, Deputy Clerk for the Wake County Board of Commissioners.  I assist the 
Commissioners with appointments for the citizen advisory boards, and I see your term on the City of 
Raleigh Planning Commission is approaching.   
  
I am writing to ask if you are interested in being reappointed for another term on the City of Raleigh 
Planning Commission.  I have confirmed with the City of Raleigh liaison that you are eligible as far as 
length of service.   
  
If you do not wish to be considered, please let me know and I will inform the County Commissioners so 
they can make a recommendation to fill the vacant seat.   
  
Best regards, 

Toni 

  
Toni Womack, NCCCC 
Deputy Clerk 
Wake County Government 
Board of Commissioners  
Toni.womack@wake.gov 
919.856.6163 office |  
919.441.6632 Work Cell |  
301 S. McDowell Street 
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